
Special Message:
COVID-19 Update

July 19, 2020

Greetings!

On July 13th, the Ontario government announced effective July 17th, nearly all
businesses and public spaces will reopen in Stage 3 of the province's
reopening framework. With the move to Phase 3, we have decided to open the
SSCA Fitness Building with safety measures in place. After much work by
volunteers, it is now open with signs, usage instructions and sanitizing
supplies. We ask members using the facility to assist with keeping it clean by
wiping down equipment after usage. Our property crew will be cleaning the
facility regularly. We also ask they sign in using the sign in sheets kept inside
the building. This is so we have records in case of the need for contact tracing.

We continue to offer washrooms at the Schoolhouse, open from 8AM to 6PM
everyday. They are being cleaned 3 times daily and are kept stocked with
antiseptic wipes and hand sanitizer. The remainder of the schoolhouse building
is closed with Dock House items being stored in the classroom.

Finally, we have located the community centre First Aid kit and Defibrillator in
the hall outside of the washrooms for emergency usage.

Thank you

Eric

Eric Armour
President., SSCA

Program Events This Week

Book Club - July 21st, 3:30PM

Please join us for book discussions, which are very informal and lots of fun,
whether you have read the book or not. If you would like to be included in the
emails sent out about book selection and other matters concerning the
discussions contact Libby Stratton (libbystratton@outlook.com).

This months novel is Guest Book by Sarah Blake. A family saga centred
around a woman struggling with a decision about what to do with an island

http://www.ssca.info


cottage the family has had for three generations. (Dawn Drayton will present
via Zoom at 3:30).

More Info

Multisport Kidfit! - Thursdays 3-4:00PM

More Info

Sea Kayak Trips - First Trip July 25th, 9:00AM

https://www.ssca.info/programs/book-club/
https://www.ssca.info/programs/other-programs/
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You received this email as a valued member of the SSCA. We value your attention and commit to
reducing the strain on your email box. To ensure delivery, please add sanssoucicopperhead@gmai.com
to your address book.

Please do not reply to this email. If you need to contact us with questions or feedback, please contact
permanentsecretary@ssca.info.

If you no longer wish to receive email from www.ssca.info, click below to unsubscribe.

https://www.ssca.info/programs/other-programs/
mailto:sanssoucicopperhead@gmail.com
mailto:permanentsecretary@ssca.info
http://www.ssca.info

